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We departed from Morehead City, NC., aboard the Captain Stacy for the Gulf Stream 
on 7 September 1969 to study pelagic birds. We traveled parallel to Shackleford Island 



until reaching Cape Lookout and then turned ENE for the remainder of the outgoing 
trip. The boat stopped in the Gulf Stream about 55 miles out of Morehead City and only 
about 20 miles SE of Cape Hatteras. 

Ten to 15 phalaropes were about 3 miles offshore of Morehead City. The light was 
not good enough at this early hour (06:00) to allow specific determinations. A total of 
25 Audubon's Shearwaters (Puffinus lherminieri) were observed between 30 and 55 miles 
out of Morehead City. However, some may have been counted more than once as they 
were feeding and moving about at the time of the sightings. One Cory's Shear water (P. 
diomedea) was 45 miles offshore, one was 30 miles offshore, and 15 were studied only 1 
mile off Cape Lookout. 

In addition, four unidentified jaegers were seen flying near an adult Sooty Tern 
(Sterna fuscata) about 55 miles out of Morehead City. Both observers studied the tern 
carefully for several minutes. It is especially interesting to note that this occurrence of 
the Sooty Tern was not associated with a storm as has generally been the case for North 
Carolina records. 
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